

31.05.2015

Information Letter no. 18-2015

Dear Member Federation,

the EFC / CEE wants to establish a statistic of national championships of all our federations.

Therefore we kindly ask you to send us the list with names of your national <u>individual</u> champions and follow-ups, and the names of the teams winning your national <u>team</u> championships, adding of course the club names to both lists.

And we also would like to get this information every year, starting from the present season.

Looking forward to your cooperation.

Best regards,

Max Geuter

General Secretariate
Postfach 1138
D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen
Email: secretariate@eurofencing.info

www.eurofencing.info